
2017 Foundation Scholarships Awarded 

The Winnebago-Boone Farm Bureau® Foundation awarded ten, $1,000 scholarships.  These 

scholarships are for students of Farm Bureau members that are enrolled in a college or 

university to major in an agricultural field of study.   

 

Recipients included Colton Asche of Pecatonica.  Colton is one of the two 

recipients of the Lawrence & Hazel McColl Memorial Scholarship.  He will be 

a senior at the University of Wisconsin-Platteville in the fall.  He is majoring in 

Soil and Crop Science with a minor in Agribusiness.  Colton is the son of Allen 

and Mary Asche. 

 

 

Our second scholarship recipient is Cassandra Baird of Durand.  Cassie will be 

a senior at Iowa State University in the fall.  She will be majoring in Animal 

Ecology and Pre-Veterinary Medicine.  Cassandra is the daughter of David & 

Reita Baird.   

 

 

 

 

Our third scholarship recipient is Austin Brockmann of Garden Prairie.  Austin 

will be a freshman at Rock Valley College in the fall.  He will be majoring in 

business with the plans to transfer into Agribusiness.  Austin is the son of 

Gary and Vicky Brockmann. 

 

 

 

 

Our fourth scholarship recipient is Brianna Brockmann of Garden Prairie.  

Brianna will be a senior at Illinois State University in the fall.  She will be 

majoring in Agribusiness.  Brianna is the daughter of Gary and Vicky 

Brockmann. 

 

 

Our fifth scholarship recipient is Scott Cleland of Capron.  Scott will be a 

freshman at Joliet Junior College in the fall.  He will be majoring in Animal 

Production.  Scott is the son of John and Diane Cleland. 

 



 

 

Our sixth scholarship recipient is Ray Hildebrandt of South Beloit, IL.  Ray 

will be a sophomore at the University of Wisconsin-Platteville in the fall.  

He is double majoring in Ag Business and Dairy Science.  Ray is the son of 

Ken and Amy Hildebrandt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our seventh scholarship recipient is Brock Irwin of Belvidere.  Brock will 

be a freshman at Kaskaskia College in the fall.   He is majoring in Dairy 

Science.  Brock is the son of Mark and Melissa Irwin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our eighth scholarship recipient is Emily Irwin of Belvidere.  Emily will be a 

senior at Iowa State University College in the fall.   She is majoring in Dairy 

Science.  Emily is the daughter of Mark and Melissa Irwin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ninth scholarship recipient is Alicia Limones of Caledonia.  Alicia will 

be a freshman at Ellsworth Community College in the fall.   She is majoring 

in Agriculture Education.  Alicia is the daughter of Beth Limones. 

 

 

 



 

Our tenth scholarship recipient is Julia Mitchell of Winnebago.  Julia is the 

second recipient of the Lawrence & Hazel McColl Memorial Scholarship.  Julia 

will be a freshman at University of Wisconsin- Platteville in the fall.   She is 

majoring in Dairy Science with a minor in agribusiness.  Julia is the daughter of 

Tim and Lisa Mitchell. 

 

We want to congratulate each of the scholarship recipients and wish them the very best as they 

pursue their degrees.  The Winnebago-Boone Farm Bureau Foundation is proud to be able to 

assist these students with their college education.   

 

The funds for the scholarship awards come from the support of our members and income 

generated from interest.  If you would like to make a contribution to the Winnebago-Boone 

Farm Bureau® Foundation for the purpose of providing scholarships, we would encourage you 

to do so.   

The Winnebago-Boone Farm Bureau® Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization; 

therefore, your donation is tax deductible within IRS guidelines.  The Winnebago-Boone Farm 

Bureau® pays all the costs associated with the operation of the foundation so that all of the 

contributions made to the foundation for scholarships go to scholarships.  You can be sure that 

your contributions are going to the purpose for which they were intended.   

If you would be interested in donating to the Winnebago-Boone Farm Bureau® Foundation, 

contact the Farm Bureau office at 815-962-0653 and we will be glad to assist you in the process. 

 


